
Did you know that 

we have breakfast 

here at 

school? Our 

breakfast 

items are 

made with whole 

wheat flour. 

Whole wheat is 

healthier and bet-

ter for all of us. 

Our breakfast su-

per donuts are 

fortified with vita-

mins and nutri-

ents, the cereals 

are low sugar, and 

our juices are 

100% fruit 

juice.  Milk is 

served with every 

meal. 

If your student 

qualifies for free 

or reduced meals 

then they are eli-

gible to receive a 

free breakfast as 

well.   Reduced 

price is $.30, and 

our full price 

breakfast is only 

$1.50.  I encour-

age you to have 

your child eat 

breakfast at our 

school;  it is inex-

pensive and a 

very healthy way 

for them to start 

the day. Breakfast 

starts at 7:45 

a.m.—no mat-

ter if your child 

rides the bus, 

walks to school or 

gets dropped off, 

there is plenty of 

time to enjoy the 

breakfast! 

 

North Boone 

School District 

children who will 

be 5 years old by 

September 1, 

2012 will take 

place on April 17, 

2012, from 1;00-

6:00 pm at your 

home school.  

Please bring a Cer-

tified copy of your 

child’s birth cer-

tificate and proof 

or residency.  

Please watch for 

more information. 

Pre-Kindergarten 

Screening- 

There will be an 

upcoming screen-

ing for 3 & 4 year 

olds in the North 

Boone School Dis-

trict for possible 

inclusion in the 

Pre-K program.  To 

make an appoint-

ment call 815-569-

2314 between 

8:00 am and 3:30 

pm.  Bring a copy 

of your child’s 

birth certificate 

and Social Security 

card to the screen-

ing.  The screen-

ing will be held on 

the following 

dates at Capron 

Elementary 

School: Monday, 

March 12th 8:30-

6:00 and Tuesday, 

March 13th 8:30-

6:00. 

 

Kindergarten Pre-

Registration- 

Kindergarten Pre-

registration for all 

Kindergarten and Pre-Kindergarten Info 
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I will 

“SPOTCHA” 

being good! 

 I love to say…. 

SPOTCHA! 

Breakfast Information 

Important Dates 

February 10—PTO Fam-

ily Night Bingo 6:00-

8:00 pm 

February 11—NBHS 

Boosters Murder Mys-

tery Dinner and Silent 

Auction at Poplar 

Grove Fire Station 

February 13—Market 

Day Pick up 5:15 pm 

February 14—

Classroom Valentine’s 

Day Parties 

February 16—Parent-

Teacher Conferences 

4:00-7:30 pm 

February 17—Parent-

Teacher Conferences 

8:00 am-12:00 pm 

February 20—No 

School Presidents’ Day 

February 23—Family 

Reading Night 6:00-

7:00 pm 

 



As wintertime ap-

proaches, please 

remember our walk-

ers.  Please help 

keep them safe by 

keeping your side-

walks clear of ice 

and snow. Also, re-

cess will continue to 

be outside unless 

the wind-chill is be-

low zero.  Please 

dress appropriately. 

 

1 walking card: 

Alexandria Berryhill 

Madison Havelaar 

Shayla Palmer 

Lucy Peacock 

Kole Olsen 

Skylar Pargman 

Dakota Schober-

Kramer 

Kaia Stachnik 

Anderson Belland 

Jack Christensen 

Quinn Danner 

Kaitlyn Fischbach 

Abigail Koura 

Laynee Noble 

Tyler Pollack 

Deeana Masek 

Makia Blazer 

Anna Brandt 

Mason Danner 

Joshua Pollack 

Ryan Sowers 

Claudia Wolfe 

Paige Gardner 

Bryce Nolen 

Kylie Chisamore 

Sabree Powell 

Gianna Berryhill 

Taryn Christensen 

Madison Cronin 

Tony Ramirez 

Kaylie Olsen 

Alexis Belvedere 

Emma Blasinski 

Morgan Chafin 

Connor Nolan 

Kaylee Ford 

Jayden Sanders-

Jenna Shattuck 

 

2 walking cards: 

Jillian Bennett 

Tristen Hilke 

Isabella McPherson 

Angelina Shaoul  

Mackenzie Alvarez 

Kourtney Olsen 

Haylee Merkel 

Brendan Monson 

Aubrey Alvarez 

Cody Hahn 

Madeline Woodcock 

 

3 walking cards: 

Daniel Hahn 

Kaleb Bodell 

Corgan Schaumburg 

 

4 walking cards: 

Gabrielle Sandell 

Maison Mulcahy 

 

5 walking cards: 

Owen Frederick 

Emily Feick 

 

8 walking cards: 

Olivia Knox 

Manuel Talavera-

Cabral 

Keep up the 

good work!!. 

Frequent Walker/Biker Program Update! 
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North Boone High School Boosters Annual 

Fundraiser 

The North Boone 

High School Boost-

ers Club is sponsor-

ing a Murder Mys-

tery Dinner and Si-

lent Auction to be 

help on February 

11, 2012 at the 

Poplar Grove Fire 

Station.  Tickets are 

on sale now at the 

North Boone High 

School Office for 

$10.00 each.  Your 

ticket includes a 

three-course din-

ner, play and auc-

tion.  Seating is lim-

ited, so be sure to 

buy your tickets 

early. 

SPOTCHA! 
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SPOTCHA! 

SPOTCHA! 

Family Reading Night 

Save the date!  On 

Thursday, February 

23rd, Poplar Grove 

Elementary School 

will be holding a 

Make and Take 

Night.  Parents, 

please plan on 

coming with your 

children to enjoy  

making literacy 

games that you can 

take home to play 

with your 

child.  What a great 

opportunity to 

have fun with your 

child AND learn 

playful, interesting 

ways to help your 

child become a 

stronger reader! 

We will be hosting 

a book swap that 

night, so save 

those well-loved 

books to swap for 

some new favor-

ites.  Watch for 

more information 

to follow. 

Thank you to our wonderful volunteers 

Cindy Enos,  Mi-

chelle Frederick , 

Karen Gadke and 

Kiuna,  Jessica 

Haselhorst, Stepha-

nie Johnson, Kendyl 

Koura, Judy Mercu-

rio, Stephanie 

Meyers, Joanne 

Muck, Julia Noble, 

Jen Schaumburg, 

Rachel Schlosser, 

Sabrina Shaoul, An-

Poplar Grove has a 

wonderful group of 

parents and grand-

parents that help 

around the school.  

This month we 

would like to thank; 

Jill Arata, Kristin 

Belland, Karisa 

Blazer, Erica Bodell,  

Terri Crookshank,   

April Dlugi, Chan-

talle Edmunds, 

drea Sowers,  Josett 

Traggardh, Cassie 

Turner, and 

Theresa Worley.  

We would also like 

to say thank you to 

our North Boone 

High School stu-

dents who come 

and spend lunch 

and recess with us 

as part of the Best 

Buddies program!   

PTO News 

Dads.  More info to 

come! 

 

The March Family 

Fun Night will be 

held at Skateland 

on Saturday, March 

10th from 4:30 - 

6:30.  Watch for the 

flyer! 

  

Box Tops for Edu-

cation: 

We are really hav-

January's PTO Fam-

ily Fun Night has 

been resched-

uled.  On Friday, 

February 10th from 

6-8, we will be play-

ing BINGO!!!  Please 

note, Donuts with 

Dad has been can-

celled for Febru-

ary.  We are looking 

to do an end of the 

year event for both 

Moms and 

ing a great year col-

lecting Box 

Tops.  So far, over 

12,000 have been 

clipped!  The top 

three clipping 

classes are: 1) Ms. 

Hughes, 2) Mrs. 

Keppel and 3) Ms. 

Kniep.  Keep clip-

ping for the year 

end pizza party!! 
  


